
Sunday October 4th, 1964. 

A meeting of the Board of Trustees was called on Sunday 
morning October 4th, 1964 with all members present. Sister 
Muir presented to the Board the need of purchasing new flannel 
graphs for three new Story Hours that are to start this month. 
There is also a need of new easels to be bought for these 
Story Hours. A motion was mode by Bro. Ambrose and seconded 
by Bro. Griffin that we purchase the flannelgraph and easels 
for Sister Muir. All said material to become church property. 

A motion was also made by Bro. Ambrose and seconded by Bro. 
MacPherson that we authorize the work on Brandywine St. to be 
done, including the coping and sidewalk . Bro. Ambrose to see 
Pastor Roberson or Bro. Waggoner about getting a permit for 
the work to be done. Motion was carried. 
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Charles MacPherson 

Secretary 

Sunday November 1. 1964. 

, ine Boara oi rus-Gees on ounaay morning 1November ±b1-, met 
and by common consent gave Bro. Ambrose permission to work on 
the lawn and take care of the shrubbery, and also to fertilize 
the plants and shrubs. The cost to be around $60.00 dollars. 
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uharles MacPherson 

Secretary 

November 8th, 196L1. 

A meeting of the Board of Trustees was called on Sunday morning 
November 8, 1964 with all members present. It was brought to 
the Boards attention about Bro. Jay Cole who is attending 
Northeastern Bible Institute, and is having a financial 
difficulty in meeting his expenses at the school, also with a 
750.00 dollars bank loan which he owes. The Board agreed to 

give him. the sum of 200.00 dollars to help encourage him 
through school. 
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